
Ladies in Training: Session 4 – November 25th, 2014

Today’s lesson was all about double-digit multiplication!


First, we went over last week’s worksheets and gave out some prizes for those who did their homework. We also learned about multiplying double digit numbers- the kids whipped through these skills and so we also delved into addition and multiplication with fractions.


We also gave them a word problem and displayed more math problems on the white board, allowing the kids to display their fa[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]


st action, developed math skills! We made sure to work one on one with the kids who didn’t quite understand.


In addition, the kids enjoyed an art 




   and crafts activity in which they created 




  little duck tape bows with various patterns



    and colors. They then clipped these bows 




  onto their clips and hair-ties! Please ask 




   your kids to show you these bows 




    because they worked really hard on them!


We look forward to seeing everyone 




   next session!

